
 

To finish our topic all about animals we visited Woodrush High 

School to meet all their animals. We got to see such a variety of 

animals – goats, chickens, ducks, a hawk, a snake, rabbits, guinea 

pigs, mice, a bearded dragon and a gecko! 

We got to ask lots of questions about the animals which helped us to classify them into 

the key animal classifications – birds, mammals, reptiles. Unfortunately, we didn’t see 

any fish or amphibians. We also discussed what foods the animals eat to help us decide if 

they were omnivores, carnivores or herbivores! 

A special thank you to Mrs Hill at Woodrush for allowing us to visit and taking the time 

to show us the animals. We really enjoyed our visit! 


